
Want to join our autumn term training?   

See overleaf for full details 

WELCOME 
Welcome to our first edition of the Lancashire and West Yorkshire  
(LWY) Primary RSHE Hub  newsletter. 
 
You will probably already be aware that the start of this new academic year 
heralded the introduction of the new RSHE statutory curriculum.  Although 
schools now have until the start of the summer 2021 term to have the new 
statutory curriculum in place, you should already be making preparations and 
arrangements to deliver the curriculum as soon as possible. 
 
With over 100 users from Kirklees, Calderdale, Leeds and Oldham, our first 
phase of online training is providing school leaders, subject leads and 
classroom teachers with ‘what’ needs to be included along with guidance from 
our subject leads on ‘how’ to deliver this, as well as hints, tips and advice 
drawn from their own experiences in the classroom. 
 
We are delighted to say that feedback has been overwhelmingly positive from 
those who started their training in July. 
 
Our autumn term cohort is joined by schools right across the LWY region from 
Liverpool to Wakefield. 
 
We look forward to working with and supporting more of you in this new era of 
Relationships Education, Relationships and Sex Education (RSE) and Health 
Education  
 
Clare Taylor 
Manager, West Yorkshire Teaching Alliance 
Project Lead, LWY Primary RSHE Hub  

Latest additions to our online classroom 
 
The DfE are producing a content (knowledge) PowerPoint for each of  
the modules, covering the statutory ‘what’ you need to know. Our  
training materials and resources build on these DfE resources to  
consider the ‘what’ you need to know and ‘how’ to deliver this in  
the classroom. 
 
Modules already available:     Available by the end of September: 
 

Basic First Aid     Being Safe 
Changing Adolescent Body     Caring Friendships 
Drugs, Alcohol and Tobacco   Families and People Who Care For Me 
Effective RSHE Leadership    Health and Prevention 
Mental Health and wellbeing    Healthy Eating 
Physical Health and Fitness   Internet Safety and Harm 
Respectful Relationships    Online Relationships 
SEND and RSHE  



Thanks to the generosity of The Pears 
Foundation Young Citizens are able to offer 
all UK primary schools a fully subsidised (worth 
£399) subscription to Go-Givers for the 2020/21 
academic year.  
 
That includes 100+ lesson plans covering SMSC, 
PSHE, and Citizenship. Further details can be 
found here: https://okt.to/dnW7kl 

 All training taking place online 

 Phase 2 starts end of September(1) 

 Phase 3 planned for November start(1) 
 
(1) all funded places subject to DfE confirmation 
 
 Access to training material and resources FREE for ALL participants 

Supported Package(1) 

 

Book here! 

Resources Only 
Package 

 

Book here! 

 Access to all our training materials 
and resources through our online 
classroom 

 Access to the DfE training materials 

 Access to free online chat/support 
with our subject leads 

 Access to free online chat/support 
with other delegates to share best 
practice and ideas 

 Access to free interactive webinars 

 Your school receives a single 
financial payment in recognition of 
your time engaging with the training 

 You must commit to cascading the 
training further in your own 
settings/hubs 

 Access to our training 

materials and resources 

through an online portal 

 Access to the DfE training 

materials 

 Access to recorded 

webinars 

  

Further Training Opportunities 

You choose the level of support you need! 

 

COMING SOON! 
 

FREE webinars 
to our RSHE 
participants 

 

Dates will be  
announced shortly.   

 

 RSHE and 
SEND 

 Equality and 
Diversity 

 Assessing 
progress 

Contact Us 

If you would like to find out more about anything in this 

issue, or book onto our training please email 

rshe@wyta.co.uk. 

 

 

“The five  
extra years video  
is terrifying and 
highlights the 
importance of  

both physical and  
mental health and  

well-being” 

“This course was 

excellent, the information 

was clearly set out and 

shared in a personable, 

humorous and interesting 

way. The ideas for 

assessing and teaching 

practically using engaging 

resources and games was 

great and will definitely be 

used in my school. 

Thanks!” 

https://www.youngcitizens.org/
https://okt.to/dnW7kl?fbclid=IwAR3eq_Dzt_eUlwkk4apQY1vaHSYTba6EH4mWBkjmJpBSmgbP1ncUdVHzn9I
https://forms.gle/xnRgePaEJhdezKxWA
https://forms.gle/7SzSyp8Ymtv82CwMA

